
Meeting attendees- Miss Keith, Iona (p6), Ross (p6), Chloe 

(p5/6), Finlay B (p5/6), Lacey (p5) and Logan (p5) 

It has come to our attention that children 

from Fernielea were not being very safe on 

the road while coming to school. 

JRSO pupils went round the classes to talk 

about being safe, while on a bike, scooter 

or walking to school. We also decided to 

design some road safety posters to be 

displayed around the school to remind 

everyone of the importance of being safe 

even if you are walking, cycling or scooting 

to school. 

 


